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With the redesigned front page for this and subsequent issues of the UC MEXUS 
NEWS, UC MEXUS is pleased to acknowledge the support of The Consortium of 
U.S. Research Programs for Mexico (PROFMEX) for the gathering, printing, and 
dissemination of news of interest to Mexicanists everywhere. 
 
The PROFMEX Board of Directors also has agreed to help fund the expansion of 
the UC MEXUS Current Research lnventory so that it can go beyond the nine 
campuses of the UC system to become the lnternational lnventory of Current 
Mexico-Related Research, which will continue to be published by UC MEXUS at its 
San Diego Campus. Funds for the inventory and the newsletter have been obtained 
by PROFMEX through a grant from the William and Flora Hewlett Foundation. 
 
PROFMEX is helping as well to support creation of the lnternational Journal of 
Mexican Studies, which will be published in cooperation with the Universidad 
Nacional Autónoma de México by UC MEXUS at its Irvine campus. 
 
  


